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February 19, 2013 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 February 26, 2013 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 
1. The Revenue and Expense Committee will hold an open hearing at 

Council. All Bargaining Unit members are welcome. 
2. Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval (MHS) will report to the Council on the 

MTA budget. 
3. In the role of Bargaining Chairperson, Gil Gomez (MHS) has been 

working on the Evaluation Procedures Committee. The task of the 
Committee is to make recommendations regarding revisions for Article 
XVIII. Evaluation Procedures. Gil will review with the Council the pro-
gress of the committee. An open hearing on Evaluation Procedures is 
available to all members Tuesday, March 12. Also, the current contract 
expires June 30 of this year. Negotiations will begin this spring. A bar-
gaining survey is available on montebelloteachers.org. In addition the 
bargaining team will be available to take input at the open hearing 
Tuesday March 12.  

3:30 - Grievance Workshop 
4:00 - Evaluation Procedures Open Hearing 

4:30 Bargaining Open Hearing 
4. The Executive Committee will be prepared to make recommendations 

on Bylaw revisions in March. Bylaws Chairperson Lorraine Richards 
(MHS) will outline the proposed calendar for the revisions to go to a 
membership wide election. The purpose of the revisions are to comply 
with the CTA governance documents review criteria for chartering. 

5. The Political Action Committee is gearing up for the Board of Educa-
tion election November 6. At least four of the five seats will be on the 
ballot. The Political Action Committee’s charge is to lead the Board 
Member Endorsement process. Ed Guzman (MOI) will report on the 
initial work of the committee. 

Due at Council 
Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate Nominations  

NEA RA Local Delegate Declarations  


